
 
 
June 6, 2008 

Amateur radio license examinations set 
 

Examinations to earn a new or upgraded Amateur Radio "Ham" License from the 
Federal Communications Commission will begin at 1 p. m. Saturday, June 14, at 

the LEMA/911 building, in Meridian.  

 
The Meridian Amateur Radio Club sponsors the exams, but any qualified 

candidate is invited to take the test. The LEMA/911 (Lauderdale Emergency 

Management) building is located at 2525 14th St., in Meridian, across from the 
fire station.  

 

The cost is $14 for the test, payable by check or money order to ARRL VE. 
Preregistration is not required, but applicants must complete FCC Form 605 when 

they arrive and must bring some documents with them. Those include two forms 

of accepted identification, one of which is a photo I. D., as well as the original 
copy of any ham radio license currently held and any Certificate of Successful 

Completion of Examination from a previous exam. Use of cell phones and 
programmable calculators (unless it can be demonstrated that the calculator's 

memory has been cleared) are not allowed during the exam. 

 
For more information, contact Richard Morefield of the Meridian Amateur Radio 

Club at e-mail AE5FE@arrl.net, or (601) 632-4104. 

 

 


